
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Jacqueline Zimmer [mailto:jgwenzimmer@gmail.com] 
> Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 2:47 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Please say NO to Pembina 
>  
> Please say no to Pembina.  
>  
> The consequences, beyond the potential for catastrophic environmental episodes, are numerous, and 
should be enough to give you an easy reason to say "Thanks, but no thanks." 
>  
> Stand strong and continue to protect the Columbia and the people of Portland.   
>  
> Thank you.  
>  
> Jacqueline Jones 
> jgwenjones@gmail.com 
> 503-551-2328 
 


